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28th May 2021 
 

This week in RETNS 

Our Junior Infants have been enjoying eating pizzas as part of their Aistear programme. The 

children chose their preferred topping and sat and ate together. I had the pleasure of my 

order for pizza taken by Lilian, Dylan and Ben. Pretty delicious it was too! 

3rd class had a virtual tour of Croke Park on Wednesday. They have been learning about 

Croke Park and the G.A.A. for a number of weeks and their learning was evident in the 

questions asked. 

6th Class held a Zoom Q&A workshop with award-winning Irish children’s author Sheena 

Wilkinson. They are currently reading her novel Name Upon Name set in Belfast. This 

workshop was organised courtesy of Ballyroan Library. 

6th class children also collected items for the Homeless Street Cafe in response to an urgent 

appeal to help the homeless people on our streets. 

Sunny Days Ahead 

Now that some sunny weather has come our way, please be aware of the following section on 

the RETNS Dress Code, available on the school website: 

In hot weather: 

• Apply sun protection before you bring your children to school 

• Provide a sunhat 

• Clothing can be an excellent barrier against UV rays. Many lightweight sun-protective styles 

cover the neck, upper arms and upper legs. 

Crop/bikini or off-the-shoulder tops are not suitable for school and shorts should be of an 

appropriate length if worn without tights 

Developing our Outdoor Learning Spaces 

On Wednesday, you received both a flyer and an email on our fundraising for doors from the 

downstairs classrooms and the staffroom directly to the outdoors. Our donations page is now 

live and can be accessed from the school website. I would like to thank the team of parents 

and staff who have put – and will continue to put – so much work into this project that will 

greatly enhance our children’s learning. All donations, big or small, are much appreciated. 

Nurture Room 

Two staff members, Anna O’Herlihy and Sarah Lacey-Stoddart, are currently developing our 

Multi-Purpose Room so that it will become our Nurture Room in the next school year. I have 

attached some information on the Nurturing Schools Programme which we became part of this 

year. We were fortunate to receive a small grant from Educate Together to develop the 

Nurture Room but would be delighted if any family had a sofa to donate. Please note that this 

sofa should be in good condition. Please contact Carol at info@retns.ie if you would like to 

make a donation. 

https://retns.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/The-Nurturing-Schools-Programme.pdf


 

Frásaí na seachtaine 

Tá an Samhradh linn! 

Beimid ag dul amach ag súgradh! 

 

 

Le dea-ghuí 

Maeve 

  



 

 



 

 


